
EDANA is pleased to announce that the Sustainability  
Forum is expanding to include the policy dimension.  
The new Sustainability & Policy Forum will not only shine a 
spotlight on continuing industry trends in sustainability but  
also delve into the policies that shape how we do business in 
Europe and around the world. This expansion into the policy  
realm highlights an essential element in shaping effective 
sustainable solutions for the nonwovens industry of tomorrow.

Expect a rich programme, featuring sessions addressing 
stakeholders’ expectations, circular economy topics, green  
claims, sustainability reporting and corporate due diligence. 

It also includes a dedicated advocacy workshop to help you 
understand what matters at the EU-level for the nonwovens 
industry. Capping it all off, we will have a visit to the European 
Commission, which will include an exchange of views about the 
relevant topics facing our industry today.

We welcome presentations on all relevant sustainability topics 
for the nonwovens industry: 
• 	 Textile waste and valuable nonwovens
• 	 Sustainability reporting (CSRD) 
• 	 Corporate sustainability (CSDDD) 
• 	 Circularity in durable nonwoven applications

F O R  I N F O R M AT I O N  V I S I T

CALL FOR PAPERS
Deadline ⇒ 30 April 2025

Please send 
your abstract to 

giovanna.merola@edana.org 
by 30 April 2025. 

It should include a suggested title, 
3-4 bullet points summarising 

the presentation, and the contact 
details of the speaker(s). 

9 > 10 December 2025
Residence Palace ⁄ Brussels

Q U E S T I O N S ? 

anaelle.schutz@edana.org


